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From: robert taylor <robert_|_taylor@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 17, 2010 11:20 AM
To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Blatant Silver Manipulation?

Honorable Officials:

I appeal to you to conduct a rigorous investigation regarding the fall of over 4% in silver futures on
Friday, April 16, 2010.

Honest silver investors will thank you, as well as all those concerned about our very National
security.

My opinion: Imminent severe physical silver shortage will soon overwhelm the paper silver
traders. Let us Rein in false silver trading now with proper regulation, or its Reign will Rain ruin on
our whole monetary structure.

Sincerely and Respectfully,

Robert L. Taylor
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